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Cancellation of Maritime services to the ports of Lobito and Namibe

We hereby inform all customers that Maersk will no longer accept ocean freight orders
(booking) to or from the rest of the world to the ports of Lobito and Namibe with effect from 1
November 2021.

New land products for import and export have been developed and shipments be loaded and/or

unloaded at the port of Luanda, the containers will be transported by road to or from the two provinces
mentioned above.

In reference to all cargo that is on its way in transit to the respective ports, they will be delivered as
planned.

Any additional information, please do not hesitate to contact us at +244226425515

Customer Expetience Manager
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